CITY OF SMYRNA

2800 King Street / P.O. Box 1226, Smyrna, Georgia 30081
(770) 434-6600 / www.smyrnacity.com

March 30, 2017

Mr. Josh Taylor
2116 Ithica Dr SE
Marietta, GA 30067

VIA CERTIFIED MAIL # 7016 0340 0000 7965 8114
Dear Mr. Taylor:
This is to advise that a show cause hearing with the City of Smyrna License and Variance Board

has been scheduled for Wednesday, April 12, 2017 at 10:00 o’clock a.m. to consider the appeal
of the denial of the application for pouring/serving permit.

This hearing has been scheduled pursuant to Section 6-51(f) as follows:

Any employee excluded from receiving or holding a photo permit under the terms of this section shall have
the right to appeal such exclusion initially to the License and Variance board, and then to the governing
body, either of whom may in their discretion approve the issuance of a photo permit.

You are hereby ordered to be and appear at the City Hall Council Chambers, 2800 King Street,
Smyrna, Ga. 30080 on the above stated date and time as a witness for this hearing.

Sincerely,

Terri Graham

City Clerk
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